12 May 2010: Resolution on the Attorney General's Investigation of Dr. Michael Mann
The General Faculty Council has endorsed the Faculty Senate Executive Council's recent policy statement on Attorney General's investigation of Dr. Michael Mann.
The GFC felt it was important to support the Faculty Senate's work and add our voice to this statement. First, this incident directly impacts our academic non-tenure-track and professional research staff constituents. But we believe that our administrative and professional faculty constituents view this incident as an assault on academic freedom, which is ultimately an existential threat to any research university.
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